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I'm an Oregon motorcyclist, and I support this bill. This will greatly reduce the risk of 

motorcyclist being struck from the rear by inattentive drivers while waiting in stopped 

or slow traffic. Unlike while driving in a car, the risk of not being seen is higher and 

the severity of a collision would be much greater.  


